
May 9, 2002

MEMORANDUM
02-04

TO: District Directors
District Construction Engineers
District Materials & Tests Engineers
Toll Road Operations Engineer
Area Engineers
Project Engineers/Supervisors

FROM: Timothy D. Bertram, Chief
Contracts & Construction Division

RE: Recycled Concrete

Printed on the back of this sheet is a copy of a memorandum that was sent to my
office from our Materials & Tests Division.  The memorandum deals with the use
of recycled concrete on INDOT contracts and expresses concerns about the source
where the concrete material originated from and that it should only be placed as an
aggregate stabilization layer.

Please read the memorandum completely.  The recommendations to only allow
concrete to be recycled if it originated from an INDOT project and is going to be
used as an aggregate stabilization layer of the pavement should be followed
immediately on all active contracts. This office will be proposing to the standards
committee the changes suggested in this memorandum.

TDB:dak




	BACK

